
 

                                 24.02.2023 
 

 
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 

 

 

   Our dear clients, partners, and friends, 
 
   Today marks 365 days since the beginning of Russia's criminal invasion. During 

this year, the Ukrainians demonstrated to the world incredible courage, resilience, 

bravery and unity before the numerically superior enemy. We have proven that we 

are free people who fight for freedom without compromise. USA President Joe 

Biden visited Kyiv this week. His stay here before the anniversary of the invasion 

became a symbol of strong support for Ukraine and its democracy, as well as a 

signal that the United States are ready to support us in the future. 

 

   Centravis production continues to work at full capacity, just like previous week. 

All equipment is running, the Hot and the Cold Shops are working. 

 

   Our logistics team constantly controls the safest ways to deliver the finished 

products. Our Sales offices worldwide in Essen, Milan, Krakow, Lugano, Houston, 

and Dubai are ready to your requests. The Financial and Administrative 

Departments, Customer support are also ready to help.  

 

   Centravis CEO Yuriy Atanasov stays in Ukraine and keep working in Nikopol. 

Production Director Andriy Krasjuk is now in Uzhgorod. 

 

   Preparations for the official opening of new production in Uzhgorod are at the 

final stage. To recall, the shop for the production of tubes for car fuel systems will 

work here. We continue to work and support the economy of our country. 

 

 

Thank you for choosing Ukrainian products!  

 

Sincerely, 

Artem Atanasov aatanasov@centravis.com 

Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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